
Blog Policy and Disclaimer 

Disclaimer 
The views expressed in the posts and comments of this blog do not necessarily reflect the deRamón 

Plastic Surgery Institute or Dr. de Ramón. They should be understood as the personal opinions of the 

author. No information on the deRamón PSI Blog will be understood as official. We use our website, 

deramonpsi.com to express the official opinions and activities of the practice. 

Privacy Notice 
Any email addresses, names, or contact information received through this blog will not be shared or sold 

to anyone outside of the organization, unless required by law enforcement investigation. 

Linking Policy 
This blog may contain external links to other sites. The deRamón Plastic Surgery Institute does not 

control or guarantee the accuracy, relevance, timeliness, or completeness of information on other web 

sites. Links to particular items in hypertext are not intended as endorsements of any views expressed, 

products or services offered on outside sites, or the organizations sponsoring those sites. 

 

 


